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GOVERNOR THIRU. BANWARILAL PUROHIT’S                             

TAMIL NEW YEAR MESSAGE 

On the auspicious occasion of Tamil New Year, I extend 

my best wishes and heartiest greetings to the people of                 

Tamil Nadu. 

Tamil New Year’s Day is celebrated on the first day of 

‘Chithirai’ every year to mark the onset of peace, prosperity and 

joy in our families. It marks the greatness of our tradition, 

heritage and culture. May the State and its people be filled with 

hope and happiness for a glorious future during this year. 

On this happy occasion, let us all resolve to work together 

in a spirit of harmony and friendship to usher in progress and 

development so as to create a brighter and better tomorrow. 

I also request all the people of Tamil Nadu to follow the 

government guidelines regarding Covid-19 scrupulously and to 

stay at home and stay safe. 
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